Inter-department Correspondencé

MCGILL UNIVERSITY

Dr. Frank Pedley,
1421 Atwater Avenue,

HMontreal. P. Q.

Dear Dr. Pedley,

I am very grateful for your letter of yesterday,

4

ik whiech you are good enough to Yy “haat Finaneial Federation
has apprecisted anything thet I
interests of that organization.
support I can to the very valuable serviece vou are renderi ng
the eommunity of Montreal and the example you have set faor
other eivie communities to rollow I regret that pressure of
duties makes 1t impossible for me to continue to serve as an
office holder,

1 camnot close this brief note wilhout an
expression of sincere gratitude to you personally for your

assistance to me in ny duties as Chairman,

With all zood wishes Tor continued success

and with kind regards to you Persrnilly,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

P,8+ I have writ ten the
notes suggested.,




